
   Home       Learning 
6th July 2018 

Phonics, Literacy & Maths Reminders and Next Week’s Learning 

In phonics this week we have most children 

have been practising their blending skills 

through different games and activities.  

Some children have also been introduced to 

the phonemes /au/ as in launch; /u_e/ as in 

cube; and /wh/ as in whip.  Phase 5 phonemes 

taught so far: /ou/, /ir/, /ph/, /a_e/, /oy/, 

/ea/, /aw/, /oe/, /o_e/; /e_e/; /ay/; /ie/; 

/ue/ and /ew/. 

 

In literacy we have based our learning on 

Noah’s Ark. The children have been 

writing lists about which animals to save.  

Try and write a shopping/chore list with 

your child this weekend. 

 

During maths we have been counting up pairs 

of animals in 2’s.  See if you and your child 

can pair up socks or gloves and count them in 

2s’ 

 

Your child’s Literacy Next Step & Rainbow 

Words were reviewed this week and their 

progress has been shared.  Please work on 

your child’s next steps at home, some 

children have had the same next step for 

a long while and more practise at home is 

needed. 

Next week our learning will be based on Sports 

Day & Farms. 

 

As part of our transition to Year 1 the children 

have spent time in their new classes on Tuesday.  

We will continue to spend time in the Year 1/2 

classes and with the children’s teachers between 

now and the end of term. 

 

Reception Sports Day will take place from 

12:30pm on Tuesday 10th July.  This will include 

a parent and child picnic lunch before the races 

begin in the afternoon at about 1:30pm. ALL 

CHILDREN MUST BE PACKED LUNCH OR 

CHOOSE PIC ‘n’ MX ON THIS DAY! There will 

be a signing in system through Reception on this 

day. 

 

Our trip to Wroxham Barns will take place on 

Thursday 12th July. Your child will be allocated to an 

adult and given a coloured sticker on arrival to 

school.  ALL CHILDREN WILL NEED A PACKED 

LUNCH ON THIS DAY. Children will need to take 

their bag containing a water bottle, lunch, sun 

cream, sun hat and rain coat. These bags will be left 

in a locked room on site. Children will be dropped 

off and picked up at school at the normal times. 

 

Tapestry observations will only be uploaded for 

one more week.  We are hoping to print off 

copies for each child, your child’s Tapestry file 

can be downloaded via the website (NOT THE 

APP). 
  

Well done to all the children for being so well 

behaved and grown up in their new classes! 


